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6th November 2023 
 
 
To All Interested Parties 
 
 
To comply with the School Admission Code 2021, there is a duty for all schools to complete a full consultation every 
7 years to ensure that all interested parties have an opportunity to feedback any issues or concerns regarding the 
school’s admission arrangements. 
 
To comply with this requirement, Rednock School is required to undertake a full public consultation for school entry 
from 2025 / 2026.  Based on an assessment of current needs in our community and the capacity of the school, the 
Governing Body is proposing to maintain the current admission arrangements.  We would, however note, that the 
requirement to consult every 7 years does not prevent the Governing Body considering further changes in the 
intervening years and consulting on these changes if required by the School Admission Code. 
 
The proposed Admission Policy for entry in September 2025 is available to view on the school’s website – 
www.rednockschool.org.uk.   
 
Our consultation period will run for a period of 6 weeks from the 13th November 2023 until the 22nd December 2023.  
If you would like to submit any feedback or comments, please forward them in writing or by email to Mrs N Morrissey 
(Clerk to the Governing Body) at Rednock School, Kingshill Road, Dursley, Gloucestershire, GL11 4BY or 
nikkie.morrissey@rednockschool.org.uk.  Subject to any comments the Governing Body will publish the outcome of 
the consultation and consider the need for further engagement, prior to making a final decision. 
 
Once agreed, the Admission Arrangements for 2025 / 2026 will be published on the school website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Stratford  Ms K Norton 
Head Teacher   Chair of Governors 
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